
February 2012 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
Greetings to you from the Eliam Family.  
 
I have attached a few pictures of what the Lord has done in this ministry. Two couples 
that recently came to know the Lord as their personal Lord and Saviour are from another 
village. A couple from their village has invited us to come and hold a Bible study at their 
house or "Nahs". Pray that God would start a work in that village. This Saturday, we will 
be having a Bible study at their village. Pray also for the youth rally next month, and for 
Salomon, as he is preparing to speak to the young people on March 31.  
 
Thank you, 
Eliam 



 


